From: Judith schulmar. [N

Sent: 03 May 2020 10:36

To: Planning [
Subject: Application ref: 2020/1700/T

For attention of:

Tree Section, Town Hall Extension,
Argyle Street,
WCIH 8ND

Dear Madam/Sir

Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in a Conservation Area
Address: 21 Nassington Road, London, NW3 2TX
REAR GARDEN : 1x Willow (T1) — Fell to ground level

Thank you for letter dated 20 April 2020.

I was shocked to receive notice of the proposed felling of the willow tree in the rear garden of 21
Nassington Road NW3 2TX. This extraordinarily beautiful tree is a dominant feature of the view from my
flat. If it were removed it would completely change the nature and character of the view. The tree has been
a permanent feature of the natural environment of this conservation area neighbourhood for decades and
attracts a large number of birds. It also acts as an absorber of sound from the nearby railway track.

The tree has been pruned by my neighbour at no. 21 Nassington Rd on a regular basis to ensure that

it remains healthy and under control. I find it strange that this tree which is furthest away of all of the trees
proposed to be felled from no. 23 Nassington Rd where subsidence has apparently occurred, has been
linked to the damage.

1 am therefore opposed to the felling of the tree.

Thank you

Judith Schulman




